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Criteria for PGR Collaborative Partnership renewal 

1. Is there a clear and valid rationale for renewal of the partnership? 

2. Is there an appetite within the Faculty to renew the partnership? 

3. Does the Faculty have the resources required for continued support of the partnership? 

4. Are there any students currently registered under this agreement? Does their feedback 

support renewal of the partnership?  

5. Is renewal of the agreement appropriate? For example, if student numbers are very low, it 

might be more appropriate to arrange offsite or split site supervision agreements on an 

individual student basis. 

6. Is the partner engaged in any other activity with the University that might be impacted by 

changes to the existing legal agreement? 

7. Has the collaboration met the University/ Faculty’s expectations? Is it considered a success?   

8. Is the partnership still aligned with the strategic aims of the University? 

9. Has the partner retained appropriate academic, financial and legal status? 

10. Does the partnership have the continued support of senior staff, within both UoL and the 

partner organisation?   

11. Has the collaborative partnership met the required academic standards and offered students 

an appropriate and supportive learning environment? If so, will it continue to do this? 

12. Has the partnership operated within the requirements of the legal agreement? 

13. Does the business case remain valid? 

  


